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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

 

Europort Avenue Excavation Works to lay new services for new Traffic Lights 

System at the Junction with Queensway 

 
Excavation works to lay new electrical infrastructure will be undertaken on Europort 

Avenue at the junction with Queensway. These works are required as part of the 

introduction to the new traffic light system for this junction. They will begin on Saturday 

19th January 2013 at 8.00am, until no later than 6.00pm on Sunday 20 January 2013.  

 

The following traffic arrangements will be put in place during this time: 

 

• Europort Avenue from its junction with Queensway to Europort Roundabout will 

be closed to eastbound traffic.  

 

Temporary road works and diversion signs will be in place to inform drivers of the works 

ahead.  

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for 

any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 


